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INCLUDING MINUTES OF THE NOVEMBER 13, 2014 

MEETING 

Wayne called the meeting to order by first reminding the group 
assembled of the upcoming program by Ed McGuirk (December 11, 
2014) entitled, “A New England Nature Photographers Year – Four 
Seasons of Images”.  This is a program covering Ed’s favorite New 
England nature photography locations and subjects throughout the 
course of a year. This will include such info as when and where to go, 
as well as a slideshow of some of his landscape, wildlife and macro 
images.  Wayne repeated his call for programs in January and 
beyond. 

Annual Show at Wayland Public Library 

The annual SVNP display at the Wayland Public Library, in the 
Raytheon Room, was up from November 1 through the 30th. The 
“Meet the Photographers” reception for the show took place on 
Sunday, November 9 and garnered a healthy attendance.  

 

At the reception  
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Newbury Court Display Space 

Betsy again reminded the group that there are several more 
spaces yet available on the walls of the Community Room, our new 
‘gallery’.  For those who have not yet visited Newbury Court, Wayne 
has placed two images of a portion of the space up on the SVNP 
website (click on Upcoming Programs).  Members can drop off prints 
at either the North or the South reception desks at Newbury Court, 
and Betsy will hang them.  Please supply the following information: 
Your name as you'd like it to appear on the ID card, title of print, 
dimensions, type of print, price, contact information.  Should you 
have any questions, please get in touch with Betsy (978-369-1261 or 
bmga@aol.com) 

The Evening’s Presentation, November 13, 2014 

The main presentation, by members Terri Ackerman and 
Hendrik Broekman, was titled “Two Takes on Turkey” and consisted 
of two presentations assembled from recent but independent trips to 
Turkey.  Terri presented photos from the site of ancient Troy, 
Pamukkale, Konya and Kapadokya.  Hendrik presented photos from 
Istanbul and Kapadokya.  Both sets of photos from Kapadokya 
prompted questions and discussion having to do with the truly 
unique nature of the landscape.   

 Member Images 

  At the conclusion of the presentation, five members (Katherine 
O”Hara, Sue Abrahamson, Terri Ackerman, Raj Das and Anne 
Umphrey) showed recent images.  

 

Congratulation to Barbara Peskin 

Member Barbara Peskin won both first and second place in the 
Parker River National Wildlife Refuge Photo contest in the "Point and 
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Shoot" category?   Go to http://www.fws.gov/refuge/parker_river/ 
and click on Photo Contest Winners to see all the winning photos. 

SCHEDULE OF UPCOMING SVNP 

PROGRAMS 

 

 

December 11, 2014 A New England Nature Photographers Year – 
Four Seasons of Images, Ed McGuirk 

January 14, 2015 TBA.  All slots for 2015 are open.  Any takers, 
suggestions? 

 

SVNP EXHIBIT CALENDAR 

Group exhibits 

 
Ongoing Newbury Court - Community Room, 80 

Deaconess Road, Concord, MA 
rotating exhibit 

 

Traveling Exhibit  
sponsored by the River Stewardship Council 

 

 

 

Jan. 2015 Bedford Public Library 

Feb. 2015 Sudbury, Goodnow Library 

Aug. 2015 Lincoln Public Library 

Oct. - Dec. 2015 Carlisle, Gleason Library 
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more exhibits 

 

Individual Member Exhibits   

SVNP members - please notify Wayne Hall (wah@waynehallphotography.com) 
of your upcoming individual exhibits for posting on the SVNP website.  

 

Date Member Exhibit Location 
 

Ongoing Marijke Holtrop Online Exhibit on the website of 
the Friends of the Assabet River 
National Wildlife Refuge 
(http://farnwr.org/gallery.html) 

Current Terri Ackerman  New England Olive Oil Company, 
191 Sudbury Rd., Concord 

Oct. 17 - Dec. 2 Barbara Peskin  Harvey Wheeler Community 
Center, 1276 Main Street, West 
Concord, MA 

Nov. 1-30 Terri Ackerman, Steve Gabeler   
Artscape at the Bradford Mill 
complex, West Concord, MA "Trees 
- Branching Out" juried show 

Nov. 1 – Dec. 31 Sue Abrahamsen Nancy’s Air Field Cafe, 
Boxborough Rd., Stow, MA 

Nov. 30 - Jan. 25 Terri Ackerman  Emerson Hospital, Concord, MA - 
First Parish Photo Club 
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Future Exhibits (2015) 

May Barbara Peskin  Lincoln Public Library, Lincoln, 
MA 

Apr. 17 – June 5 Terri Ackerman Harvey Wheeler Community 
Center, 1276 Main Street, West 
Concord, MA 

Hendrik Broekman 
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